
From: Craig Heverly [mailto:heverlyjc@hevanet.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 12:18 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Clean energy 

 

 

 

 

I wholeheartedly support transitioning our state's energy from coal to clean energy sources like 

wind and solar. Coal is a 19th Century fuel and we are living in the 21st Century. 

 

I support the passage of Senate Bill 477. 

 

Craig Heverly 

4814 SE 30th Ave, #131 

Portland, OR 97202 
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